
Working toward drawing down carbon emissions during this Pandemic is of vital importance.  Our volunteer group has been 
studying and writing letters about the HR763 bill and now is the correct time to work on passing it for everyone.  People have 
said,"Well, what about the emissions from China?" We can be a model for China, we can take care of ourselves right now and show 
how that is done.  It is bold to levy another fee during this time, but it is a time for boldness.  Anyone who has worked in emergency 
response knows that taking care of one's own safety first is the key to helping anyone, and that point needs to be followed for our 
country in passing this HR763 bill, taking care of our draw down, then we can respond to the rest of the world.  I urge you to support 
this legislation to its successful passing as a banner of caring for our country, and the world.


